Former Homosexual Headlines 2nd Annual
ECP Centre Fundraiser

Dear Friends:

Dr. Chris Kempling has become a much loved and admired martyr for our cause in
Canada. Thus, tickets for the 2nd ECP Fundraiser to help him fight the good fight are
selling briskly - but they are in limited supply. If you wish to honour Chris, please get
your tickets soon or its too late. Human nature being what it is - and based on our past
experience - too many people wait till the last moment to buy tickets. By that time the
tickets are all gone, sorry. Tickets will not be sold at the gate. They should be ordered
beforehand.

It cannot be emphasized too strongly - PLEASE ORDER YOUR TICKETS NOW BEFORE THE
LIMITED SUPPLY IS GONE!

Thank you for helping our brother in Christ, Chris Kempling.

<><Robert><>

From: ECP Centre

To: bobeva@niagara.com

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2005 2:55 PM

Subject: Former Homosexual Headlines 2nd Annual ECP Centre Fundraiser

ECP Centre Media Release
Former Homosexual Headlines 2nd Annual ECP Centre Fundraiser

(Burlington - May 31, 2005) The ECP Centre's 2nd annual fundraiser is taking place
Friday, June 24. Internationally renowned speaker, Stephen Bennett, is headlining the
event. The money raised will go towards the legal fees of Christian hero and freedom
fighter Chris Kempling and towards the ongoing work of the ECP Centre.

"This is a fantastic opportunity for Christians to rally together and help a persecuted
brother who is standing in the gap and support the ongoing work of Equipping
Christians," said executive director, Tristan Emmanuel.

Chris Kempling is a BC teacher who is being vigorously persecuted, harassed and
intimidated over a personal letter to the editor. Kempling's personal and compassionate
views raised the ire of the BCCT (the British Columbia College of Teachers), which has
suspended him without pay. This is the same organisation that dragged Trinity Western
University through the court system all the way up to the Supreme Court of Canada
several years ago.

Stephen Bennett is a happily married Christian father with a passion to reach out to
homosexuals who want to escape the lifestyle. Mr. Bennett is a former homosexual, so


mailto:bobeva@niagara.com

he speaks from personal experience and with great empathy to homosexuals. "Mr.
Bennett's message is one that the church, politicians and Canadian society needs to
hear," said Rev. Emmanuel. "All Christians involved in the battle for marriage and the
family will want to hear what Mr. Bennett has to say."

The ECP Center is taking a leadership role in the fight for marriage in Canada. The Centre
has recently received significant media coverage across Canada. "Activity in Nova Scotia
and a marriage rally at Queen's Park in Ontario have caused the Canadian political
establishment to sit up and take notice," said Rev. Emmanuel. "The Canadian political
establishment is waking up to the fact that they cannot take pro-marriage Canadians for
granted," Rev. Emmanuel stressed.

Join us at our fundraiser on Friday, June 24 at 6pm. You can buy your tickets online or
order them by calling 1-905-964-9300 or by mailing your cheque to: ECP Centre, P.O.
Box 112, Jordan Station, ON LOR 1S0.

The fundraiser is being held at Heritage Christian School in Jordan, Ontario.
Tickets are $100 each. If you can't make it to the fundraiser, you can still donate to the
"Chris Kempling fundraiser." You may also consider buying a ticket for someone else who

would enjoy attending the fundraiser.

For more information, visit: www.ecpcenter.org.
For more on Stephen Bennet Ministries, go to: www.sbministries.org.
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